
Join us for a community conversation led by a globally recognized expert in 
education, Dr. Tony Wagner. 

Dr. Tony Wagner will share his expertise on nurturing innovative thinking, 
creative problem solving and critical thinking. We invite all families, students, 
staff and community members to join this conversation as we look at 
innovative practices across the Northshore School District, including in the 
Innovation Lab High School scheduled to open Fall 2020. 

**Seating is limited. Make your reservation at www.nsd.org/tonywagner 

CREATING INNOVATORS IN NORTHSHORE:  
A CONVERSATION WITH

DR. TONY WAGNER 

FEBRUARY 11, 2020 
6:30-8:00 PM 

NORTHSHORE PERFORMING ARTS CENTER 
18125 92ND AVE NE, BOTHELL, WA 98011 
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